
April 26, 2022

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair
House Committee on Appropriations
2413 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations
1026 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Early Childhood and Family Support in Grays Harbor County in 
fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Save the Children Federation, Inc., located at
501 Kings Highway East, Suite 400, Fairfield, CT 06825.

The funding would support Save the Children’s efforts to accelerate academic achievement 
among the most marginalized children in rural Washington communities through early childhood
home visiting programs, parent engagement workshops that honor traditional community 
knowledge and values, home library builds to help build a culture of literacy, and mobile 
outreach providing nutritious meals to families in need.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,

Derek Kilmer
Member of Congress


